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RESEARCH (NAASR)

In 1915 the government of the Ottoman Empire began systematically to rip Western Armenians
off the lands where their ancestors had lived since time immemorial. It ordered that Armenian
men be murdered, and the Armenian women, children, and grandparents be deported into
areas of Syria declared unfit for human life. Most of the Armenians who managed to survive the
death march were slaughtered there. In The Sins of the Fathers—the first part in The Betrayal
of  Philosophy trilogy—Dr. Siobhan Nash-Marshall  connects the total  disregard of  fact and
people, of lands and history that informed the Armenian Genocide and Turkish denial to what is
today informing our world and culture.

Present

THE SINS OF THE FATHERS:
Turkish Denialism and the

Armenian Genocide

by
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Mary T. Clark Chair of Christian Philosophy, Manhattanville College
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Thursday, March 22, 2018, 7:30 p.m.

NAASR Center

395 Concord Avenue, Belmont, MA

Admission free (donations appreciated).

A reception will take place following the program.

Contact NAASR at 617-489-1610 or hq@naasr.org for more information.

Siobhan Nash-Marshall holds the Mary T. Clark Chair of Christian Philosophy at Manhattanville
College.


